
NOTICE OF LIBRARY BOARD MEETING  

 

July 14, 2025 

9:00am 

 

 

The Cass District Library Board of Trustees  will conduct interviews for the position of  Library Direc-

tor on Monday, July 14, 2025, beginning at  9:00 AM at the Main Branch, located at  319 M-62, Cassopolis, 

MI 49031. 

These interviews are part of the final selection process for the next Library Director, who will lead Cass 

District Library in its mission to serve the community through inclusive services, innovative programing, 

and responsible stewardship.  

The meeting will include interviews with selected candidates and is open to the public in accordance 

with Michigan’s Open Meetings Act. Community members are welcome to attend and observe. Public 

comment will be accepted at the beginning of the meeting per Cass District Library policy.  

 

 Interview Schedule:  

 

9:00 AM – Sara Skinner 

 

10:45 AM – Chris Korenowsky 

 

For more information, please contact the Cass District Library at  (866) 808-7323 or visit the Cass District 

Library website at cassdistrictlibrary.org  


